
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Consideration of Tennis Courts Resurfacing Contribution 
 
DATE: June 19, 2017 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
At the 6/13 City Council meeting, Council was asked to consider providing some 
financial assistance to the resurfacing of the School District’s tennis courts.   
 
This request will be discussed at the Public Works Commission meeting just prior to the 
6/20 City Council meeting.  The Commission may be forwarding a recommendation to 
City Council from this Public Works Commission meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Consider approval of the Public Works Commission’s recommendation regarding 
financial assistance for resurfacing the School District’s tennis courts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  N/A 

 


